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Oxfordshire County Council

Mill Lane Community Primary School

The Windmill Community Nursery
Mill Lane   Chinnor   Oxfordshire   OX39 4RF

Head Teacher  Miss Tineke van der Ploeg

Telephone/fax 01844 352106

e-mail office.2465@mill-lane.oxon.sch.uk
Monday 27th February 2017
Dear Parents / Carers,
We are celebrating not just World Book day this week but we are having a whole week of celebrating reading. Tomorrow the children will be taking part in a drama workshop linked to African storytelling. We will also be having our book sale to raise money for the new library. It will take place from 3pm in the L-shape. Remember, there will not be any prices, just make a donation. Thank you to everyone who has donated books for us to sell. There will be fiction & non-fiction books as well as books for children and adults so please come along and see if there is anything to get you reading too! The plans for the new library have just arrived so will be on display soon. We are aiming to raise £10,000 for the development of the library. We have already begun our journey towards this figure with the Readathon raising £490. If you have not returned your sponsorship money, please could you do so as soon as possible. 
On Thursday we will be having our annual Book Factor contest.  The children, who got through to the final from the heats that took place in the classroom, will perform in front of our fantastic judges and the whole school. Thursday is also a mufti day where we ask that the children come dressed as a book character. 
As usual we have been celebrating the good work that goes on throughout the school. I am pleased to say that this week I gave a Head teacher’s Gold Star Badge to Chloe Verrek (Class 3) for an amazing story that she had written for the 500 words competition. The vocabulary and description were so mature and interesting. Below is a list of the children who won a Gold Star for last week:

Ryan Cassell  (Reception Class) – building a fantastic model using 3D blocks
Maisie Carstairs (Reception Class) – for joining in the class talk about 2D & 3D shapes
James Maxwell (Class 1) – trying super hard to improve his handwriting, making his letters sit on the line
Mally Bolding (Class 1) – a fantastic retelling of the Gingerbread Man
Class 1 – for working super hard on their quizzes – well done!
Archie Henderson (Class 2) – trying hard with his independent writing

Daisy Caine (Class 2) – showing a great attitude when coming in to school each morning
Leo Mawdsley (Class 3) – for leading his group’s Haka so well and enthusiastically in P.E
Class 3 – for their amazing class assembly
Eddie Morgan (Class 4) – fantastic work in Mrs Sheen’s maths group
Eleanor Chown (Class 4) – brilliant subtraction work and putting her hand up more in class
Max Folley (Class 5) – trying much harder to concentrate in lessons
Emily Adams (Class 5) – consistent good effort – well done
Sonny Hardstaff & Sophie Jeffs (Class 6) – fabulous writing recently
Tiggy Swanston (Class 6) – great homework all year

Finley Chown (Class 6) – super effort with some tricky maths this week
Finally, we have had to tighten up our policy on the use of mobile phones in school due to some children using their phones before school to take selfies and watch You Tube videos. If your child brings a mobile phone to school, they must take it to the school office as soon as they arrive where it will be kept in a safe place by Mrs Dunse until the end of the day. Children must not use mobile phones anywhere on school grounds both before and after school. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.
Yours sincerely,

Tineke van der Ploeg 
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